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28th September 2022

[bookmark: _GoBack]
[bookmark: _Hlk115188566]Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: National Phonics Screening 
During June, your child will be participating in National Phonics Screening. This is a government statutory test that all Year 1 pupils will take part in.

We would like to invite you to an information meeting on Wednesday 5th October at 3:15 in the studio. This meeting is to explain this process, in addition to providing you with ideas to help your child with phonics at home. 

It is important that you attend this meeting if possible, however if you are unable to do so, both digital and paper copies of the presentation will be available after the meeting.


Yours sincerely



Mrs Danaher
Literacy Leader
Phase 2 Leader 
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